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I am writing again to express my complete Opposition to SB1530

This is a poorly written, convoluted bill that is NOT about Climate Change, but a money grab
for Salem.  

On Sunday Feb 2, 2020, Senator Dembrow responded to my original letter and in our
correspondence he said in part: "We have made some significant changes to the bill to
recognize potential challenges faced by people like you.  As a resident of Lincoln County, you
very likely will not see ANY increase in gas prices due to this program in the foreseeable
future because Lincoln County may well be excluded. "

Now today Feb 5, 2020, this bill covers all of Counties west of the Cascades by 2025.  Our
livelihood is at Serious Threat of being Lost.    

Please do not kill Rural Oregon, with this political hoax you are using as "Climate Change"  

It is no more then another TAX on our people, dictated by elected officials, without the VOTE
OF OREGONIANS!

Again I urge you all to OPPOSE SB1530 now, throw it out of Legislature completely and save
Rural Oregon

Kim Warfield 
Toledo, OR 
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